
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

The 
Senior Gazette 

September/October 2024 

ANOTHER SUMMER IS ENDING AND THAT MEANS IT’S TIME FOR FALL! 
 

This time of year is a favorite among many of us because of the beautiful leaves, the crisp air, and getting 
our favorite comfy sweaters out to enjoy the outdoors!  Liberty Park is close by so take advantage of these 
upcoming events at the Nature Center! 
 
Sept. 1: 1:00pm-2:30pm What is that Big Bird? Join a naturalist to discover how to identify hawks and 
              other raptors in flight. 
Sept. 7: 7:00pm-8:00pm Concert at Liberty Park – Western Reserve Big Band. Bring your chair or 
              blanket! Popcorn and lemonade included.   
Sept. 10: 1:00pm-3:00pm Nature Drawing for Adults. Join an interpretive artist for a lesson in nature 
                drawing. Bring a sketchbook, pencil, and a sense of humor. 
Sept. 30: 7:00pm-8:00pm Pawpaw Appreciation Night. Discover Ohio’s state native fruit, the pawpaw. 
                Recipes to take home and samples to enjoy of this banana-flavored fruit. 
Oct. 10: 6:00pm-8:00pm Colors of Fall. Join a naturalist as you walk the trail and learn about changing  
               fall foliage. 
Oct. 11: 12:00-pm-1:30pm Nature Saunter. Take a leisurely-paced stroll along the 1.1-mile Ledges Trail. 
               Enjoy a beverage and nature conversation afterward. 
Oct. 12: 10:00am-12:00pm Campfire Cooking. Help cook breakfast over a campfire.    
 

Contact Liberty Park Nature Center to register for events: 330-487-0493 
9999 Liberty Road, Twinsburg 

Seniors Halloween Party! 
Thursday, October 31 

12:00pm 
 

Glenwood Square Apartments 
3092 Kendal Lane   

(Behind the Drug Mart Plaza) 
 

*Come dressed in a costume to be entered into a special prize raffle! 
 

You must RSVP to Stacey at City Hall by October 24 
330-562-1234 

  

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

If you need anything, please contact  

Stacey at City Hall at 330-562-1234 or stask@reminderville.com  
 

Hardy  
     

     Har 
        

         Har!   

          

Humpty Dumpty  

had a  

great fall. 

 

 

 

His summer wasn’t too 

bad, either. 

 

I took my daughter to work with 

me today and at the end of the 

day she started crying.  My 

boss asked her why she was 

upset.  She said, “I was here all 

day and I never got to see the 

clown my mom says she works 

for!”  

BINGO!   
                   Tuesday, September 24    10:30am 

                   Tuesday, October 15         10:30am 
 

Heritage Hall – across from the police station 

  Plenty of seats!  Just show up! 
 

 

How do you plan a 

space party? 
 

You planet. 

UPCOMING LUNCH & LEARNS: 
12:00pm at Heritage Hall 

Limited capacity of 25 – Call Stacey to register 330-562-1234 

*Join us for a presentation while enjoying a complimentary lunch! 
 

Thursday, September 12:  Senior Safety Conversation 

Presented by Summit County Prosecutor Elliot Kolkovich  

and Court Canine Companion, Adam 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

It’s almost time for the 

Reminderville Annual Seniors Spaghetti Dinner!   
Hosted & prepared by the Reminderville Firefighters 

 

Monday, October 14 * Seating starts at 5:30pm 

3382 Glenwood Blvd 

Salad, pasta, meatballs,  

Italian sausage, and desserts 
 

RSVP to Stacey by October 7 

330-562-1234 
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